
It has been a difficult two and a half
years of shutdowns, limited open-
ings, staff shortages, PPE, among so
many other things, and Our prayers
are that you and your families are
doing well.
There were months when only our
office and Longos Market were open
in this section of the path, You can
imagine how depressing that was.
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We are thankful to you, our loyal
clients, who kept coming in for your
dental care while our downtown core
felt so deserted. We thank you for your
continued trust in us, for your kind
reviews and referrals. Your continued
support allowed us to keep our lights
on through this pandemic that has
shown us that things can change so
quickly. We have become much more
appreciate of our families, our health,
our social life , time and so much
more! 

WE ARE CELEBRATING
O U R  1 0 - Y E A R  A N N I V E R S A R Y

Luckily thing have changed and lines are forming at
coffee shops, Longos, Food courts are filled with the
laughter of people seated having their lunches, and we
couldn't be happier!
Most of our clients have returned to work on a hybrid
basis while others have fully returned or remained
working from home. Based on the feedback we have
received thus far, there are mixed emotions with the
new "normal", but the consensus is that we are all aware
of our new reality and we are making the best of it.

O U R  1 0 - Y E A R  A N N I V E R S A R Y
O U R  E X P A N S I O N  P R O J E C T
D E C E M B E R  F R E E  P A R K I N G



We will remain open during this expansion.

Free Parking for month of December

End of the year is fast approching, 
Dental benefits will reset,
use it or loose it.

It hasn't all been negative. I purchased this practice from Dr. Ronald Klompus 10 years ago,
and I am overjoyed to announce our expansion project which will take place very soon. This
growth will allow us additional space to serve you better. We will be adding new equipment
such as a digital tomography unit (Dental CT scan) mostly used for dental implant planning
but also for complications with root canal therapy and the planning of wisdom teeth
extractions. We currently have a digital scanner, and plan to soon add a unit in order to
fabricate crowns in our office lab!
We are thrilled to benefit from the use of digital equipment, in our dental clinic.
Thank you once more for your continued support and remind those who have not yet
returned for their dental care, that we are ready to serve you. The team at ARTIN Dental
looks forward to seeing you again soon.
A Friendly reminder that end of the year is fast approaching and most dental benefits will
reset. If you have dental work to do, book your appointment before the end of the year. 

O U R  1 0 - Y E A R
A N N I V E R S E R Y

See you soon 
WE ARE CELEBRATING

416.364.4150

Sirona 3D/2D imaging system

iTero Scanner

info@artindental.com


